
 
 

  
 
Cheshire West latest  
 
 

We expect to know whether we have leave to go to Supreme 
Court by the end of June. 
  
The solicitors acting for the OS in Mig and Meg ( P & Q) have 
asked us to let them tag along with our application so that they 
can now also seek leave. We have agreed in the hope that this 
will allow the SC to thoroughly review the DoL provisions. 
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